
 

Surveillance proposal consultation document  

2019 surveillance of Lower urinary tract symptoms in men: 
management (NICE CG97)  

The Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Glasgow although based in Glasgow 
represents Fellows and Members throughout the United Kingdom. While NICE has a remit 
for England, many of the recommendations are applicable to all devolved nations including 
Scotland. They should be considered by the relevant Ministers of the devolved 
governments. 
 

The college sent this out expert reviewer. 

The consultation included the following questions:  

1. Do you agree with the proposal not to update the guideline?  

Please could let us know if you agree or disagree (yes/no) and provide with your comments 
regarding the same  

Our reviewer disagreed, and felt that the guideline should be updated.  

There has been new evidence by way of publications on the outcome of several new procedures 

such as UroLift, Rezum , Aquablation and PAE (Prostate Artery Embolisation). These are not 
addressed at all in Section 1.5 of CG97, and the evidence base for using these procedures should be 
discussed and form part of the updated guidelines. 

2. Do you have any comments on areas excluded from the scope of the guideline?  

Please could let us know if you agree or disagree (yes/no) and also provide with your comments 
regarding the same  

As above. 

3. Do you have any comments on equalities issues?  

Please could let us know if you agree or disagree (yes/no) and also provide with your comments 
regarding the same  

No equalities issues.  
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Please note: Responses to consultation questions will need to be submitted online, by signing into 
your NICE account. The consultation closes at 5pm on Wednesday, 7 August 2019.  

 

 


